
 

 

November 17, 2023 
 
Kadijah Torian, CHW 
1326 Lockbourne Rd 
Columbus, Ohio 43206 
Delivered via email to kvtorian@columbus.gov 
 
Dear Ms. Torian: 
 
At its November 15, 2023, meeting, the Board of Nursing (Board) appointed you to its Doula 
Advisory Board in accordance with Section 4723.90, Ohio Revised Code, for a one-year term 
beginning January 1, 2024. Congratulations! 
 
The Board will hold a preliminary orientation session for all Doula Advisory Board members via 
Microsoft TEAMS on December 7, 2023, beginning 10:00 a.m. and ending no later than 2:00 
p.m. Please watch for a TEAMS email invitation, which will be sent no later than November 24, 
2023. An orientation agenda will be provided in the near future. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Nursing, we look forward to working with you. If you have any 
questions, please reach out to Chantelle Warne at cwarne@nursing.ohio.gov or myself at 
lemrich@nursing.ohio.gov.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Lisa Emrich, MSN, RN, FRE 
Program Manager for Practice and Education 
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